
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
Principals’ Pen 
As you all know, we were lucky enough to have Kirsten Dunn come and join our 
team this term to step in as the Deputy Principal. I am very pleased to announce that 
Kirsten was successful in winning the Permanent Deputy Principal position for 2024 
and beyond. Kirsten has already met many of you, and I am sure you will get to know 
her well and see what value she adds to the Creaney ESC team. Her numerous 
years of experience in Ed Support Centres and in leadership has been a huge 
support for me this term and we are all very excited for the year ahead.  
Thank you to all the parents and families who were able to attend our Christmas concert this year, it 
was such a wonderful showcase of our students, and it was so evident to see just how much they all 
enjoyed themselves. We hope you all enjoyed the concert as much as we did. Next week, we look 
forward to celebrating our Year 6 graduating students. 
Please note that the parent connect group is organising a playdate catch up next week Friday, the 
8th of December, in the ESC playground. This is always a great way to connect with other families 
and give the children a chance to play and hang out some more in the afternoon.  
You should all have received the new class lists for next year and the information pack for 2024, 
including the letter about the transition morning on the Wednesday the 6th of December. This is an 
important opportunity for the students to see their new classes and meet their new teachers and 
EAs, and we will support this process with a social story for those students who need it.  
 
Mrs Storm Breen 
Principal 
 
Wonderful Workers 
Check out our superstar workers! Seb D, Bradley, Elira, Orlando and Elijah, well done. We are very 
proud of you. 

Important Dates 

                  
6 December -  Transition morning visit to new classes for 2024 
7 December -  Creaney ESC Year 6 Graduation Ceremony (9:30am) 
8 December -  ESC Playdate 2.50-4pm in the ESC playground  
14 December - Students last day of Term 4 (Thursday) 
 
2024 
29 and 30 January -  Pupil Free Days 
31 January -   Students first day back for Term 1 2024 (Wednesday) 
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Creaney ESC Christmas Concert 
 
Wow, what a show! We were all treated to a wonderful Christmas 
Concert on Wednesday morning by our superstar students. It was 
truly amazing to see how much they all loved performing up on stage 
and judging by the beaming smiles, it was clear they all enjoyed 
themselves. A huge thank you to our Teachers and EA’s who have 
put so much time and effort into making the concert such a success. 
Our students are the stars of the show, but we all know how much 
hard work goes on behind the scenes. Well done, everyone!  
 

  
 

 

 

 
 

 



 

 

 
  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  
 
 
 
 
 



 
We have been advised by Kapture Photography that all Portraits and Class 
Groups taken this year are still available for purchase, but will be removed from 
their website at the end of Term 4. 
 Please visit www.kapture.com.au using our school code 95AJJV 

 
 
 
Year 6 Graduation 
Our Year 6 graduation is looming! The ceremony will be held at 9.30am next 
Thursday 7th December. There is a shared morning tea for the graduating 
students and their families in the staffroom following the ceremony so please do plan to stay 
around for this. 
 
 
Pupil Free Days 2024 
Please make note of the pupil free days for 2024: 

• 29 and 30 January 

• 4 March – Labour Day Public Holiday 

• 15 April 

• 25 April – ANZAC Day 

• 3 June – WA Day Public Holiday 

• 15 July 

• 7 October 
 
 
 
 
Christmas gift reminder 
If you haven’t already, please can you drop the wrapped Christmas 
gift for your child off to Tracy in reception. These will then be given out by Santa on the last day of 
school. 
 
 
2023 World Festival of Magic – Free Event 
The Rotary Club of West Perth is thrilled to invite Creaney ESC students and families to attend 
the 2023 World Festival of Magic at the Astor Theatre Perth on Sunday, 10th & Monday, 11th 
of December. 
All tickets are FREE, thanks to the support from local businesses. A great end-of-year excursion 
opportunity. 
Bulk and individual ticket orders from staff, families, and carers are welcome, including tentative 
bookings. 
Tickets are limited and available on a first-come, first-served basis. Availability is not guaranteed.  
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